
From: Jamie Hedlund 
Date: Monday, June 14, 2021 
To: Dean Marks 
 
Subject: Whois inaccuracy 
  
  
In light of your comments to the GAC today, thought you might be interested in a blog and report we 
just published on Whois inaccuracy. It describes the obligations and how we enforce them. It also 
addresses the impact of the GDPR on processing Whois inaccuracy complaints. The blog is at 
https://www.icann.org/en/blogs/details/enforcement-of-registration-data-accuracy-obligations-before-
and-after-gdpr-14-6-2021-en and the report is at https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/registration-
data-accuracy-obligations-gdpr-2021-06-14-en.  
  
Hope you find these helpful. Thanks. 
  
Best, 
Jamie 
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